
	
	
	
	
 
AGRS           25th August, 2022 
 
 
Objective: affiliation with Society of European Robotic Gynaecological Surgery 
 
Dear Dr. Sinha 
 
We would like to thank you on the behalf of our Board and our entire membership for your interest to 
become an affiliate of the Society of European Robotic Gynaecological Surgery (SERGS). 
It is with great pleasure that we write to inform you that the members of    AGRS  will  be SERGS members 
with a discount fee of 35 euros each per year. The AGRS website will be linked with the SERGS website. 
We hope that affiliated membership of your society/working group with SERGS will encourage active 
participation in SERGS programs, educational program and scientific meetings. 
It is our hope that your affiliation with SERGS will be motivating and that your members and ours will 
continue to enjoy productive and mutual beneficial interactions. 
 
To join we ask you to re-send this letter signed and completed with society contacts by e-mail. The names of 
the members should be held always up to date to guarantee all benefits for each individual member. The 
membership continues automatically for all members unless your society/working group or SERGS asks for 
termination. 
 
Our society will keep in contact to finalize the procedure. 
 
Thank you Sincerely 
 

 
 
Thomas IND      
SERGS PRESIDENT     
 
 
ACCEPTANCE OF SERGS AFFILIATION AGREEMENT TERMS 
 
 
Organization Name: 
 
Organization website: 
 
Representative Name and Title: 
 
Representative E-mail: 
 
 
Our board approved our organization’s affiliation with the SERGS with the above terms 
 
 
 
Signature:       Date: 


